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2000 Mirror Lake Blvd. Ste. B
Villa Rica, Ga. 30180

770-783-9231
Written Prescriptions Are Provided At Your Request

At Mirror Lake Animal Hospital, we take pride in providing your pet with compassionate high quality veterinary care and see our role as an integral part with helping you in your pet’s health care needs. In addition to our professional services, we do stock numerous forms of pharmaceuticals, vaccines and products for you pets.
We carry these items in our practice primarily for two reasons: 1) Many items are animal specific formulations or for animal only usage and are not carried by traditional brick and mortar pharmacies and 2) for the convenience to our clients to have items readily available onsite without having to wait and go elsewhere. The items we offer from our hospital supply are obtained either directly from their manufacturing source or via our relationships with major distributors which track these items to verify their integrity. 
We are fully aware there are many internet sites which sell pharmaceutical products directly to consumers.  Besides not knowing where they get their supply from, please be advised that manufacture rebates and warranties may not be honored when products are not purchased through approved channels. This is to include the guarantee reimbursement of heartworm/intestinal parasite claims if your pet contracts heartworms or specific parasites while on prevention. 
It is our practice policy to provide written prescriptions to our clients at their request.  At this moment, we do not charge a fee for these written prescriptions for our patients. We do, however wish for your decision on where to have your pet’s prescription filled to be an informed one, and feel it is part of our responsibility as your pet’s doctor to advise you to consider the following: 

1)  We will provide a written prescription on request provided we have recently examined your pet and the particular medication or product is appropriate. The time frame of “recent examination” is determined by the doctor’s discretion but will never exceed a maximum of one year from your pets’ last annual examination.  The written prescription will be provided directly to you.  You may request to pick it up or ask it to be mailed to your home only. 

2) If you choose internet or catalogue sources, we advise you to copy your script and mail them the original.  We do not respond to fax requests or telephone calls from these companies. We also encourage you to do your research on these companies by searching them through the FDA and Board of Pharmacy for any disciplinary actions: counterfeit medications, violating prescribing procedures, and preventatives and products produced in other countries and sold to unsuspecting consumers. The FDA-CVM has documented these problems with the use of some internet sources and can be found at www.fda.gov.
